
FARWELL ISD 

BOARD MINUTES 

5/12/2021 

 

The Farwell ISD Board of Trustees met for a regular board meeting at 2:00 pm in the Farwell ISD 

Administration Building at 805 Ave G, Farwell, Texas. 

Members Board present were; Jason Schilling, Ryan Williams, Ashley Nichols, Joe Jaime, Vince 

Smith, Eric McElroy, and Brandon Foster. 

Meeting opened at 2:00 pm with prayer by Ryan Williams, followed by the pledge. 

Motion made by Ryan Williams and seconded by Ashley Nichols, to approve the consent 

agenda.  Motion passed all in favor. 

Tim Kasel gave the maintenance directors report to discuss route bus repairs and upcoming 

summer plans. 

Total enrollment for Farwell ISD is up to 557. 

School principals discussed upcoming end of year schedules. 

Oath of Office was given to Eric McElroy and Joe Jaime. 

No action taken on reorganization of board officers. 

Motion made by Brandon Foster and seconded by Vince Smith to specify $2 million dollars in 

fund balance towards repairs/improvements for the school in the school’s fund balance.  

Motion passed all in favor. 

Motion made by Eric McElroy and seconded by Brandon Foster to approve the 2021-2022 

Allotment and TEKS certification form.  Motion passed all in favor. 

Motion made by Brandon Foster and seconded by Eric McElroy to hire Jarrett Crisp as the new 

Pre-K teacher.  Motion passed all in favor. 

No action taken on hiring a Head Start teacher. 

No action taken on hiring a Junior High English teacher. 

No action taken on bids for Parking lot repairs.  Will continue to take bids at this time. 

Motion made by Eric McElroy and seconded by Ryan Williams to start the process of an inter-

local agreement with Muleshoe ISD and if one can’t be reached, apply with TEA if the State 



Legislature does not pass laws allowing out of district transportation.  Motion passed all in 

favor. 

Motion made by Ashley Nichols and seconded by Ryan Williams to approve selling the 

International, 2010 school bus, VIN # 4DRBWAAR2BB314410 on Brad Fry enterprises.  Motion 

passed all in favor. 

Colby Waldrop, Superintendent, discussed summer cleaning plans and end of year activities.  

Next board meeting will be on June 14th starting at 6:00 pm. 

Motion made by Vince Smith and seconded by Ashley Nichols to adjourn the meeting. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


